THE CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

Construction of the Lazazzero Park and
Monsignor McCabe Playground

ADDENDUM NO.1 November 28, 2011

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is
called to the following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein,
whether of omission, addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in
and form a part of the proposal submitted.

THE NUMBER OF THIS ADDENDUM (NO. 1) MUST BE ENTERED IN THE
APPROPRIATE SPACE PROVIDED AT THE END OF THE SCHEDULE OF VALUES PAGE.

ITEM NO.: 1 ANSWERS TO POSED QUESTIONS

Q. What is the estimated budget for the project?
A. The Budget for the Lazazzero Park is not to exceed $700,000

The Budget for the Monsignor McCabe Playground is not to exceed $600,000 for a
combined total of $1.3 Million.

Q. How much is the deposit for a set of plans?

A. There is no charge. Specification s and plans are only available on line. To obtain a

copy visit the city web site at: www.city.waltham.ma.us/open-bids. No paper bids are
available.

Q. Is the pre-bid on December 7™ mandatory?
A. No, the pre bid meeting is not mandatory. However, important information maybe
shared at that time which maybe beneficial to your bid preparation. In addition,

interested parties will have an opportunity to familiarize themselves with the work
site.
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